
Person-Centered 
Planning 

Helping Students Effectively 
Plan for Their Future 

Course Dates & Information 

All four (4) training courses are 
1 hour each 4:30-5:30 pm. 

January 14, 2025 
January 28, 2025 
February 11, 2025 
February 18, 2025 

Robin Brewer is an Instructional 
Coach for the Colorado Department of 
Education (CDE) assisting schools 
develop inclusive services for students
with significant support needs. 

 

For More Information & 
Questions email Kacy Little-Owl 
little_owl_k@ cde.state.co.us 

Join us in learning how to seamlessly 
incorporate Person-Centered Planning into 
your current transition processes. 

Person-Centered Planning is a process that 
helps students with disabilities plan for their 
future while also promoting self-determination. 
Participants will learn planning strategies to 
help students identify their dreams, strengths, 
preferences, interests, and needs. 
Sessions will include an overview of Person- 
Centered Planning and practice using a variety 
of Charting the LifeCourse (CtLC) tools to help 
students reach their potential and their dreams. 

Requirements to Receive Credit 
To receive eighteen (18) CDE contact hours, 

participants must: 
Attend the four (4) full 1-hour trainings 

Complete all course requirements on 4 
modules within the CDE online Moodle 
site. 

 Register for Person-Centered 
Planning TODAY! 

Registration is open until December 12, 2024,
or until the course is full
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